
 
 
Ministry/ BEC/Apostolate/Group Leaders  
Parishioners of OMPH 

 
Dear brothers and sisters in Christ 
 

 
Re:  SOLEMNITY OF MARY, MOTHER OF GOD on 1st January 2021 
 
As you all know, Ipoh is presently under CMCO until 31st December 2020.  As such, 
our parish will not be having weekday and weekend Masses until the CMCO is lifted. 
We celebrated Christmas Masses as permitted by the authorities. 
 
However, with hope that CMCO will be lifted on 1st January 2021, we are planning 
for 2 Masses in Church to celebrate the Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God. 
 

Mass in English @ 8am 
Mass in Tamil @ 11am 

 
Pre registration to attend these Masses are open only to OMPH parishioners and 
those serving in OMPH ministries.  For safety reasons, we cannot admit any persons 
from outstation or overseas. 
 
Leaders, please circulate to  your members and friends who may not belong to a 
Ministry/BEC/Apostolate/Group. 
 
Those who wish to attend can submit their details (NAME, DOB, HP NO) to their 

respective Ministry/BEC/Apostolate/Group leaders or call parish office 05-5458220.  
Upon confirmation of successful pre-registration, your leader / PRT member will 
send you a notification. 
 
All government SOPs shall apply.  In the unfortunate event that CMCO is extended 
beyond 1st January 2021, these Masses will be cancelled. 
 
In the meantime, please continue to pray for the end of this Pandemic.  Let us all 
stay safe and healthy 

 
Mother of Perpetual Help, pray for us. 
 
Your servants in Christ, 
OMPH Parish Response Team 
PRT ANNOUNCEMENT 22.122020 


